
    January 25, 2011  

            Zoning Draft Public Hearing 

 

The 2nd public hearing of the Zoning draft of the Town of Torrey was held 

At the Dresden Fire House 1000 Firehouse Alley Dresden NY on January 25, 

2011 was called to order by Supervisor Flynn at 7:30PM. 

 

Present: Patrick Flynn,Colby Petersen, Burge Morris 

Absent: John Martini, Linda Francisco 

Others present: Brian Ellis, Dave & Ginny Granzin, Sam & Pat Selwood, 

Elaine Thiesmeyer, Linda Lefko, Jack Hessney, JM Cougevan, Tom 

Eskildsen, Lloyd & Sandy Travis, Todd Eichas, John Christensen,  

 

Mr. Flynn led the pledge of allegiance. 

 

Mr. Flynn opened the public hearing at 7:35PM and introduce Dave Granzin 

from the Zoning Revision Committee, who presented a power point on the 

draft and recent changes. Dave stated all information gathered at the 1st 

hearing was reviewed and inserted throughout the draft . The editing errors 

were corrected. The district name change “Residential” east of Route 14 

was removed and returned to original district name “Ag/Res”. This was a 

bone of contention with many farmers in the Town at the 1st hearing. 

After the presentation, Mr Flynn opened the floor for comments, any 

interested attendees were invited to speak in favor or opposition of the 

draft. As no one requested to be heard the public hearing was closed at  

8:05PM. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:10 PM  made by Mr. Flynn 2nd Mr. Morris, carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Betty M.Daggett 

 

 


